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Constantinos Simitis

Από: Anita. Banki@ecb.int
Αποστολή: Τρίτη, 13 Νοεμβρίου 2007 3:59 μμ
Προς: csimitis@otenet.gr
Θέμα: Remuneration of your reading in Frankfurt
Σπουδαιότητα: Υψηλή

Dear Mr Themelis,

We received your letter written on 1 November together with the taxi receipts of the transfers in Frankfurt. 
ECB will credit your account with the amount of the transfer costs but we can transfer your fee for the reading 
only if you make an invoice (the letter is not enough).

Thank you for your cooperation!

Kind regards,

Anita Banki
European Central Bank 
Protocol and Conferences

Any e-mail message from the European Central Bank (ECB) is sent in good faith but shall neither be binding 
nor construed as constituting a commitment by the ECB except where provided for in a written agreement. 
This e-mail is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. Any unauthorised disclosure, use or 
dissemination, either in whole or in part, is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify 
the sender immediately via e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.
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